
 LARKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL  

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

HEAD’S UPDATE 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow! The end of the school year has arrived and I honestly can’t believe how fast it has gone. We are so proud 

of everything that has been achieved by both our staff and our children! We have a brand new PTA that have 

gone form strength to strength, we have a brand new library full of lovely books, the number of children    

reading at home each week is at an all time high, we have a champion football team and our children have had 

lots of wonderful, memorable trips and experiences throughout the year! 

Whilst the end of the year brings the excitement of long holidays and new beginnings in the autumn, it also 

bring with it the inevitable goodbyes. Today we say goodbye to a wonderful Year 6 class. When they joined us 

as tiny Reception children in 2016, who would have thought that they would have experienced two national 

lockdowns, The Queen’s funeral and a coronation before they left Primary School!  These pupils have not had a 

‘normal’ primary school journey but they have come through it smiling having demonstrated  impressive levels 

of resilience and courage all of the way through. We hope that as they leave us and move onto wonderful new 

adventures, the 11 values that they have practiced over the last 7 years will stay with them as they navigate 

exciting new paths. 

There are changes and new adventures ahead for some of our staff too! Mrs Sui is leaving us to embark on her 

Teacher training; we wish her all the best with her studies. Mr Smith leaves us to spend more time at home 

with his baby daughter when Miss Diffey returns to school In September; we wish him all the best. Mrs Mcleod, 

Mrs Howard and Mrs Angus have been helping us with our reading this year and we are very grateful for this. 

Mrs Angus and Mrs Mcleod have secured roles as Teaching Assistants in nearby schools and we just know they 

are going to be awesome!  

We would like to wish all of our leavers, both adults and children the very best of luck in 

their new adventures. 

All that remains to be said is have a wonderful and safe summer break and I look       

forward to seeing you all again at the start of another exciting school year.  

Charlotte Harmer 

Head Teacher 

 WEEKLY                   

ATTENDANCE 

Longleat—100% 

Archer—95.36% 

  Salisbury—93.6% 

Stonehenge—93.21% 

Woodhenge—95.67% 

Silbury—96% 

 Wessex—88.93% 

 

The Department for           

Education stipulates school 

attendance should be no 

lower than 96%. 

This week, our school       

attendance was 

94.69% 

Congratulations to this 

week’s class attendance  

winners!  

LONGLEAT CLASS 

Well done! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

1st September—INSET Day. 

School will be closed to pupils 

on this day. 

4th September—First day of the 

new school year. 

28th September—PTA save-the-

date Ice Breaker Quiz. More 

information to follow in        

September. 

 

 

PTA UPDATE 

Our amazing PTA raised a 

whopping £678.35 at the    

Summer Fete bringing their  

total raised for the year to 

£2378.80. This is an incredible 

achievement considering their 

short tenure. 

 We are so excited to see what 

the next year holds for them! 

Their first event is already in 

the diary (see above!) 



 


